
Proposed Substantial Amendment to the 2019-2023 

Consolidated Plan, including the 

2019 Annual Action Plan 

“Additional Funding for the Decatur Christian Towers Parking Lot 

Improvements” 

 

DeKalb County is proposing to amend to the 2019-2023 Consolidated Plan, including the 2019 

Action Plan.  Specifically, the Community Development Department seeks to utilize $150,000 

in 2019 CDBG funding in order to add additional funding for the Decatur Christian Towers 

Parking lot improvements.  CDBG Funding will come from the Arts Station Facility Renovation 

project and other available funding. 

All citizens are invited to view the proposed substantial amendment to this program from 

December 17, 2020 to January 1, 2021 on the DeKalb County Community Development 

website, https://www.dekalbcountyga.gov/community-development/public-notice. 

 

DeKalb County Community Development Department 

750 Commerce Drive, Suite 401, Decatur, Georgia 30030 

(404) 371-2727 

Monday - Friday, 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

Comment forms may be obtained and completed at the above listed location.  Comments 

may also be faxed or emailed to the Community Development Department. 

 

Fax: (404) 371-2742 

Email: bkcampbell@dekalbcountyga.gov 

https://www.dekalbcountyga.gov/community-development/public-notice
mailto:bkcampbell@dekalbcountyga.gov

